
From: Val Robson
To: Jay Smith
Subject: Re: 19NP0096LBC
Date: 06 November 2019 17:44:53

No I don't think conditions are required

On Wed, 6 Nov 2019 at 10:43, Jay Smith > wrote:

Hi Val

Thank you for the response. Please could you confirm that you do not require any conditions
attaching to the approval.

Thanks

Jay

From: Val Robson [mailto: ] 
Sent: 04 November 2019 10:09
To: Jay Smith
Subject: Re: 19NP0096LBC

Jay,

I have looked at this and it is exactly as we discussed on site so I can confirm that
Building Conservation raise no objections to this proposal.

On Mon, 4 Nov 2019 at 09:40, Jay Smith > wrote:

Thanks, Val.

From: Val Robson [mailto ] 
Sent: 04 November 2019 09:10
To: Jay Smith
Subject: Re: 19NP0096LBC

Yes, that's fine.

Will get them to you today.

On Mon, 4 Nov 2019 at 09:09, Jay Smith < > wrote:

Good Morning Val

Please could I have your comments on the secondary glazing application for
Gardeners Cottage?

Many thanks

Jay

Jay Smith, Planning Officer
Telephone:  Mob: 
Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk
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